
Message from Mrs Teer

This week has been assessment week. Children 

have had the opportunity to show us how 

much progress they have made this term. 

In between assessments, Advent rehearsals are 

well and truly underway.  

Thank you to Year 2 for a lovely Celebration of 

The Word on Monday. 

We also want to thank everyone who attended 

our Christmas Bingo night, we hope you all 

had fun. 

Our children loved Aladdin performed by 

M&M theatrical Productions. 

There will be no bulletin next week. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs. Teer.
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Class News

Seedlings: We have enjoyed Polar Express today and 

having a special visit from Santa who said we are all on the 

good list!

Saplings: The highlight of our week was our Santa Visit 

today - we loved creating our snowmen toys to keep! 

Sycamores: This week we finished off our Science unit by 

designing umbrellas. We are really looking forward to 

welcoming you all to school to watch our Christmas 

performance next week. 

Poplars: What superstar writers you all are! Well done for 

making super progress and writing fantastic instructions 

about how to become a mighty explorer. 

Maples: We have been amazing historians this week, 

exploring sources and using information to draw 

conclusions about Ancient Egyptian life. 

Elms: Outstanding attitude and performance from 

everyone in our multi-skills session this week. You are all 

Super Star Athletes! 

Hawthorns: We have been working incredibly hard this 

week, we have all done fantastic in our assessments. We’ve 

also worked really hard for our Christmas performance; we 

can’t wait to show you next week!

Chestnuts: It’s been a writing heavy term in Year 6 and I 

have been so impressed with the effort and determination 

they’ve put in, not just in literacy lessons, but across all 

subjects, particularly RE and history. The effort is paying off 

as I am seeing great skill and style in lots of pieces! 

Coming up w/c 09/12/24

Monday – EYFS Christmas 

Performance @ 2.00pm

Tuesday – Year 3 and 4 

Christmas Performance @ 

2.00pm

Wednesday – Year 1 and 2 

Christmas Performance @ 

2.00pm.

Christmas jumper and 

Christmas dinner day

Thursday – Year 5 and 6 

Christmas Performance @ 

2.00pm

Friday – Advent Liturgy @ 

2.00pm. Parent/carers 

welcome.

Messages for parents/carers

Your child has brought home a new dietary 

requirements form. Please complete it and return to 

school as soon as possible. 

Just a reminder that there is no after school club on 

Friday 20th December

School closes at 3.15 for the Christmas break on 

Friday 20th December. No Sunshine Club after 

school.

Our Stars this week were 

nominated for:

☺ For beginning to follow 

nursery rules safely

☺ Amazing effort in practice 

for our Christmas 

Performance

☺ For trying really hard in all of 

our tasks this week

☺ For such a can-do attitude 

towards every challenger

☺ For being a superstar in the 

panto and joining in

☺ For working hard in her 

special jobs this week

☺ For beautiful, thoughtful 

week in RE

☺ Making us incredibly proud 

with his hard work and 

fantastic results in our 

assessments this week

☺ For completing her 

arithmetic work with good 

pace and achieving a 

fantastic score

Our focus for this week was 

Respect. Please ask your 

child why they received their 

Saint award this week. 

St. Aidan’s 

Stars

St. Aidan’s 

Saints

Termly Attendance

Saplings – 92.7%

Sycamores – 94.8%

Poplars – 96.4%

Maples – 95.8%

Elms – 97.2%

Hawthorns – 97.5%

Chestnuts – 94.6%

Well done to Mr. 

Smith’s Hawthorn 

class, they will enjoy 

a Christmas craft 

afternoon next 

week. 
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